
 

 

27 September 2016 

ASX Announcement  

 

 

Release of Ordinary Shares from Voluntary Escrow 

 

SeaLink Travel Group (SLK: ASX) hereby advises pursuant to Listing Rule 3.10A that 3,200,000 
fully paid ordinary shares subject to voluntary escrow, referred to in its Appendix 3B dated 6 
November 2015, will be released from escrow on 11 October 2016. 

These shares have been quoted on the Australian Securities Exchange since the lodgement of 
the Appendix 3B. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information please call: 
Carla Schaefer, Investor Relations, SeaLink Travel Group (08) 8202 8619, 0409 101 188 or 
carla@sealink.com.au 


